
Castle Gate Chambers congratulate Andrew Vout QC on 
his appointment to Silk.

We are a boutique set of criminal and fraud practitioners 
based in Nottingham. We pride ourselves on our modern 
and progressive approach, and our cohesive ethos. We 
have thrived despite the pandemic and continue to grow 
in terms of our numbers and work.

We thank our excellent clerking team for their efforts in 
ensuring our continuing success.

Chambers are seeking applications from members of 
the Bar at all levels of call, who are able to demonstrate 
outstanding quality and service in our core area of crime.

Expressions of interest should be directed to Richard 
Pell, Senior Clerk at rp@castlegatechambers.co.uk and 
will be treated in strict confidence.


